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Ph: 58745295 Fax: 58745537 

Email:Strathmerton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

2023 Dates to Remember 

➢ Friday 26th May 

Interschool Winter Sports 4-6 at 

Cobram. 1PM Start 

➢ Monday 29th May 

AFL Clinic – Whole School 

Responsible Pet Program P-4 

Assembly 2.50pm 

➢ Friday 2nd June 

Interschool Winter Sports 4-6 at 

Nathalia Recreation Reserve. 

➢ Monday 5-9th June 

Whole School Swimming at Aqua 

Moves. 

➢ Tuesday 6th June 

Music Performance Incursion. 

Cobram Tester Day Grade 6. 

➢ Monday 12th June 

Monarch’s Birthday Public Holiday. 

➢ Monday 19th June 

Reports sent home. 

➢ Tuesday 20th & Wednesday 21st 

June 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

➢ Friday 23rd June 

Last day of Term 2. 

Early Dismissal 2.30pm. 
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Lunch orders  

There will be no lunch orders next Wednesday. 

Also, the price of milk drinks has dropped to 

$1.50 due to Nippy availability  

Lunch orders will be Wednesdays and Fridays. Please see 

Compass for the price list. 

 

Don’t forget our wood raffle fundraiser is 
now on get your tickets in.

 

Interschool Winter Sports 
Friday 26th at Cobram vs Cobram 1pm start  

Next week Friday 2nd at Nathalia vs St Francis 
 

Don’t forget to get 
your swimming permission 
notes in.  

Grade 5/6 Camp to Melbourne July 12th 

to July14th more information to follow. 



From the Principal’s desk. 

The cold weather has certainly hit, and along with it we are seeing a rise in the number of 

coughs, colds, and flu infections. There have been many students away due to illness. We 

remind families to use Rapid Antigen Tests if cold/flu symptoms present and to keep students 

at home until symptoms subside and they are well enough to attend school. There are plenty 

of test kits available at the front office. If your child/children do need to be away for any 

reason, please upload their absence onto Compass or contact the office. 

AFL Clinic 

Our students had a blast on Monday when they participated in the AFL Primary Play Clinic. This 

clinic is a Curriculum linked school program, provided free of charge from the AFL and 

delivered by a trained coach. Students will have their second session next Monday. 

  

 

Telephone System 

Next week, our new telephone system will be installed. This includes installing phones into 

some of the classrooms and various areas around the school. However, this change over may 

mean our school phone could be down for a few days or that we will need to use a different 

number until everything is finalised. Please keep an eye out on our Facebook page or Compass 

over the next week for any changes.  

Swimming 

Reminder, that we still have many families that have not 

returned the swimming permission form. Swimming will 

take place in Week 7 at Aqua Moves and is part of the 

Physical Education Curriculum. If you need support or 

assistance to fill out the form, please ring Leanne at the 

office.  

Thank You  

Jo Paton 



 



 

 


